
To: Anthony City Commission      Re: Chief of Police report 
 
From: Kenny Hodson                    Date: 01-02-2024  
                    
 
 
 
We investigated the theft of a motor vehicle in the 400 block of E. Main. We found the car an 
hour later parked in the 300 block of S. Springfield. 
 
We investigated a theft of a motor vehicle from the 200 block of S. Franklin. We found 
someone driving it a short time later and arrested Robert Lambert for theft. 
 
We investigated a trespassing case and turned it over to the C.A. for possible charges. 
 
We investigated an attempted theft in the 300 block of S. Franklin. 
 
We investigated a burglary and theft in the 300 block of S. Anthony. 
 
 We are investigating a case of aggravated indecent liberties with a child. 
 
 


